
Your
Donations
Double
Our Impact

As we approach the end of the year, events in the United States and worldwide underscore
our mission’s critical importance: promoting conflict prevention and resolution through expanded 
access to alternative dispute resolution (ADR). Your continued support is more vital than ever
in helping the AAA-ICDR Foundation empower organizations dedicated to transforming the
way conflicts are resolved.

Each year, the contributions we receive fuel our growth and success, enabling us
to increase our impact. This is why we’re reaching out today—to ask for your support
to do even more. You can make a gift today by visiting aaaicdrfoundation.org/billing-detail.

We sincerely thank you for considering a donation to the AAA-ICDR Foundation. We are 
deeply grateful for your loyal support of our work and for being a part of our efforts to 
drive positive change in conflict resolution.

With appreciation,
The AAA-ICDR Foundation Board of Directors

Since 2015, with your generous support, the AAA-ICDR Foundation has awarded over
$11 million in grants to advance conflict resolution. Our funding has supported innovative 
approaches to ADR, expanded access to justice, and focused on vulnerable and
underserved communities.

While we gratefully accept donations of any size, we are pleased to recognize our donors
at the following levels:

· Chair’s Circle: Donors who contribute $2,000 or more

· Leadership Donors: Donors who contribute $1,000 or more

Thanks to your generosity, this past year the Foundation made significant investments in 
initiatives such as the Ray Corollary Initiative, which removes barriers to appointing diverse
neutrals, and the Resolution Systems Institute, which works with courts to increase access
to justice through court-connected online dispute resolution processes. These are just two 
examples of how your support enables us to address unmet needs in communities through 
targeted grants.

American Arbitration Association-International Centre for Dispute Resolution Foundation, Inc.
120 Broadway, 21st Floor, New York, NY 10271, (212) 716-5800

This is a promotional email from the American Arbitration Association-International Centre for
Dispute Resolution Foundation, Inc. (AAA-ICDR Foundation), a not-for-profit organization dedicated

to supporting the use and improvement of dispute resolution processes in the USA and internationally.
To view a copy of the AAA-ICDR Foundation's privacy policy, click here. If you no longer wish to

receive these emails you may unsubscribe at any time by emailing unsubscribe to
contact@aaaicdrfoundation.org

GIVING TUESDAY
DECEMBER 3, 2024

To learn more about our granting programs and the impact of your contributions, please visit 
aaaicdrfoundation.org.
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